Jensen PTO Minutes 10.27.2015
Jenny Kruidenier called the meeting to order at 6:00pm.  
Introductions

Topics to Discuss:

Leadership committee presentation:  Several 5th grade students (Jack Craig, Evan Leggett and Raina Graalfs) from the Leadership Committee presented about the new Jensen mission statement.  The mission statement is Believe, Lead and Encourage.  All Jensen students should be able to articulate this mission statement.  
Guest Speaker: Daryl Sackman discussed a Colorathon (5K run) fundraising opportunity.
If we raised at least $5000, we would get 70% of the profit.  We would get 50% profit if we raised less than $5000.  There are no up front costs.  We would need 30+ volunteers the day of the event (at least 4 at each color station, plus water stations, etc). There is a large binder of pre-made promotion/step by step activities to help with this fundraiser.  Most of the donations can be made via computers or mobile devices, so the PTO doesn’t have to worry about collecting/depositing money. Colorathon t-shirts will cost the PTO $3 a piece. The PTO voted to do this fundraiser. Kelly Harrison will contact Daryl and let him know that we want to take part.  We are tentatively looking at 4/2/16 or 4/9/16 as possible dates. 
Book Fair: Candice Moore reported that the book fair materials will be delivered on Wed. 11/4.  Candice plans to do set up on 11/5.  Several parents offered to help set up on 11/5 at noon.  The Please Bring It sign up sheet is getting filled up with volunteers. 
Bake Sale during conferences: Allie presented a very thorough plan for the Bake Sale during conferences.  We will use the hallway outside the library for the sale between 4:00-8:00pm on both Tuesday and Thursday. It will just be for Jensen families/staff who are in the building for conferences.   We will make a Please Bring It sign-up sheet and ask that parents drop off bake sale items on Monday (for Tuesday night) and Wednesday (for Thursday night).  A separate cash box will be needed. Allie thought the kids could make posters to promote the event. Kelly will check with the teachers about this. 
Popcorn machine:  Has been somewhat fixed, but the PTO will consider buying a new one.

Spirit Day: 11/6 is Hat day
Treasurer report: Fundraising from Bingo Night and the fall fundraiser were up significantly from last year. 
Dates to Remember:  


Conferences:  11/10 and 11/12 from 4:00-8:00pm
Next PTO meeting will be 12/1 at 6:00pm
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